

August 8, 2018

Scott Reid Chief Financial Officer Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4 emailed: sreid@cariboord.bc.ca

RE: Request for Building Integrity Funding

Dear Mr. Reid:

Northern Health designates a capital allocation each year for Building Integrity projects. Building Integrity projects are intended to address facility infrastructure issues and aim to improve the Facility Condition Index (FCI) of the buildings.

Our annual allocation for Building Integrity for the Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District (CCRHD) area is \$32,000. We would like to request that the CCRHD include support funding of \$21,333 in its financial plan each year for the next four years, for a total of \$85,332. This will allow total Building Integrity funding of \$213,332 to be available for projects over the next four years.

I have attached a list of proposed projects that would be funded by these Building Integrity funds.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA Regional Manager, Capital Accounting

Cc: Penny Anguish, Chief Operating Officer, NI
Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services
Kevin Erickson, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District